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SEARCH FOR AMBASSADOR ANTONIO L. CABANGON-CHUA  
GINTONG PARANGAL PARA SA EDUKASYON AWARDEES 

 
Marylindbert International, in partnership with Fortune Life Insurance Co. Inc., 

is now accepting nominations for the Search for Amb. Antonio L. Cabangon-Chua 
Gintong Parangal Para sa Edukasyon Awardees (Pamumuno at Paglilingkod ng Guro). 

 
Now on its 12th year, the nationwide Search is given to the most outstanding 

educators who exemplify hard work and discipline in their profession.  
 
The search for the Parangal Para sa Pamumuno acknowledges and gives 

distinction to the efforts of principals, supervisors, division administrative officers, 
division assistant superintendents, and division superintendents of the Department of 
Education (DepEd) in positive leadership, hard work, and discipline. 

 
Moreover, the Parangal Para sa Paglilingkod is open to all school, district, and 

division-based nonteaching staff of DepEd. This will be the first year of recognizing the 
efforts and exemplary contributions of the nonteaching staff of the Department in  
helping deliver quality service to champion the cause of education in the country. 

 
The Search will give recognition to five outstanding DepEd Administrators 

(Schools Division Superintendents, Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, 
Division Administrative Officers, Education Supervisors, Principals, and Assistant 
Principals), five teachers (Teacher 1-Master Teacher), and five nonteaching personnel 
(district and division) who are models of values and discipline in their respective fields. 
 

The awarding of the Amb. Antonio L. Cabangon-Chua Gintong Parangal Para sa 
Edukasyon will be on June 21, 2024. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Mr. Jonathan G. Pauig 
Vice President and Head of Operations 
Marylindbert International 
Holy Angels Place, 9460 Baticulin St. 
San Antonio Village, Makati City 
Telephone Numbers: (02) 8899-1943/44 
Email Address: jonathan.pauig@marylindbertintl.com 

 
 
 
JDMC/APA, A Gintong Parangal Para sa Edukasyon Awardees 
0009 – February 13, 2024 

http://www.deped.gov.ph/
user
Typewritten Text
AD-2024-080




